
 
 
COVID-19 is a serious health issue. We are taking steps to protect our clients, employees and 
volunteers. Our LCS Northwest office in Klamath Falls is closed until further notice. 
 
Many of our services will continue over the phone, by video conferencing or through telehealth. 
In order to serve all of our clients, we need correct information to contact you. Important 
information about Klamath Falls services includes: 
 

● Project Changes: Our team working in the KCSD schools will coordinate with district staff 
to offer services and reach out to youth working with Project Changes after spring break. 
Email Project Changes at ​projectchanges@lcsnw.org​ for more information. 

● Medication Management: We will continue to serve clients with prescription refills 
through Kim, our Medical Assistant. You can contact Kim at 541-539-4964 or 
ktrailer@lcsnw.org 

● WRAParound: We will continue to serve clients through phone and telehealth sessions. 
The WRAP team will set up these sessions with each client. The 24-hour access line is 
still available to clients. 

● Substance Use Treatment (Drug Court): We will still serve clients through phone and 
telehealth sessions. Counselors will set up sessions with each client. 

● Mental Health: We continue to serve clients with phone and telehealth sessions that 
counselors will set up with each client. 

● Supported Employment: To contact a Supported Employment specialist please email 
them at ​SEinklamath@lcsnw.org​ - a specialist will contact you as soon as possible. 
 

 
Please wash your hands regularly, try not to touch your face and practice social distancing. We 
are in this together. 
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